
Do you like playing games? Then join 
the club, The Gaming Club.

When: Thursday during 5/6 lunch in 

Room 4 (fifth and six grade only)

Or

Tuesday 2:45- 3:25p.m. in Room 3

(All students)

Bring your own games or borrow one. 

Make sure to label them.

See Ms. Ramirez or Mrs. Galloway for more 
information


